
 

 

 

MOPAC Challenge: Reducing Reoffending 

Agenda 
 

Tuesday 30th April 2013 10am – 11:30am  
 
 
The meeting will be chaired by Stephen Greenhalgh, Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime.  
 
In attendance will be Steve O’Connell (MOPAC Advisor), Jonathan Glanz (MOPAC Advisor), 
Jeremy Mayhew (MOPAC Advisor),  Faith Boardman (MOPAC Advisor), Linda Duncan (Chair of 
the MPS/MOPAC Audit Panel), Helen Baily (Chief Operating Officer at MOPAC), Deputy 
Assistant Commissioner Mark Simmons (Metropolitan Police Service), and Chief Superintendent 
Chris Bourlet (Metropolitan Police Service). 

 
Venue: The Chamber, City Hall, The Queen's Walk, London, SE1 2AA.  

Contact: Brendan Charnock; telephone: 0207 202 0119;  
email: brendan.charnock@mopac.london.gov.uk 

 

1. Welcome and Introduction (5 min) 

2. Setting the Scene – In this section the Panel will seek to establish an overview of the 

reoffending cycling and some of the trends that MOPAC, the MPS and its partners can 

address. (40 min) 

Guests:  

 Liz Calderbank, HM Chief Inspector of Probation; 

 Dr Helen Powell, Lead Evaluator of Ipsos Mori; and  

 Professor Neal Hazel, Director of the Centre for Social Research, Salford University. 

3. Criminal Justice Partners – In this section the Panel will hear from organisations that 

are at the coal face of reducing reoffending and investigate the obstacles they are 

confronted with in their endeavour to break the cycle of reoffending. (40 min) 

Guests:  

 Lin Hinningan, Chief Executive, Youth Justice Board;  

 Emily Thomas, Governor of HMYOI Cookham Wood; and 

 Heather Munro, Chief Executive, London Probation Trust. 

4. Close (5 min) 


